
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Homework 
A piece of Maths/English homework will be sent out via Learning with Parents on 

a Friday.  Spellings will continue to be sent home on a Friday also, to learn for 

the following week. 

There will be a new homework challenge uploaded on Dojo for this half term. 
Children are expected to read frequently at home and this needs recording in 

their school planner at least 3 times per week. We cannot express enough how 

important this is for your child. Even 5 minutes can make a difference. 
Please send your child’s book bag and reading books to school every day.  Our 

TA’s have designated slots throughout the week to change books. We really 

appreciate your help with this. 

 
Swimming 
Our swimming day will be a Monday. Please bring your swimming stuff to school in 

a named bag and ensure everything in the bag is named also. If you would like your 

child to wear goggles for swimming lessons, please ensure you have given consent 

via Dojo.  

  
Additional   

Please send your child in with a water bottle each day. Children can keep their 

bottles at the back of the classroom. 
As the weather is getting warmer, it is likely that we will be taking some of our 

learning outside so please bring a named hat into school each day and wear sun 

cream. Please ensure that your child has a named waterproof coat in school 

every day. 

 
I am always happy to see you to discuss your child. If you have urgent information 

for the day, please make the adult on the gate aware or send us a message via 

Dojo.   

 
As we are coming to the end of the school year, I would like to thank you all for 

your support and efforts. We have had a fabulous year. 
 

Thank you, Miss Welch  

Class Information  

Year 1 

 

Summer Term 2, 2024 

We hope you find the following information helpful in 

supporting your child this term.  You will find a brief 

overview of the curriculum content for some subject 

areas along with a more detailed ‘knowledge organiser’ 

for other subjects.  

This information is designed to give you a flavour of 

what the children in year 1 will be learning this term as 

well as information on the knowledge we expect children 

to know at the end of this term. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Welch 



   

 

Year 1: Summer term - 2 
   
 

 

English 
At the end of last half term, we began our new unit based on instruction texts. 

Our model text for this unit is ‘How to Make Fairy Dust’ and our High-Quality 

text is ‘How to Find Gold’ by Viviane Schwarz. 

 

For this unit, we will be… 

● Looking at imperative verbs (put, mix, stir etc) 

● Using commas to write a list 

● Revisiting adverbs and sentence signposts 

 

 

Maths 
 

Money.  In this unit, we will be recognising different coins and notes. 

Understanding the value of pounds and pence. 

 
Time.  We will be looking at hours, minutes and seconds and telling time to the 

hour and to the half hour. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation subjects 
Science – Materials and Magnets 

History – Parliament and the role of Prime Ministers 

RE – Judaism – Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur 

Art – Investigating Sculpture 

PSHE – Changing Me 

Music – Exploring Sound 

 

 

 

Enrichment 
(More to follow on Dojo) 

 

 

Year 1 Trip to Sandringham – Wednesday 19th June 2024 

To support our learning in History, we will be visiting Sandringham for the 

day.  

 

 

Year 1 party – Friday 19th July 2024 

To round off our year, we are going to have picnic party! Food, music and lots 

of dancing will be on the menu! 

 

 

 


